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News Extra - Sunday 17th December 2017 

from around and beyond our Churches 

Joy to the World! 

Our Care Homes - Sharing Christmas 

There will be Carol Services at our Care Homes 
THIS WEEK- and we would be very grateful for help 
with singing and helping people to follow the words: 

 The Hawthorns - Tues 19th Dec, 2pm 

 Austen Court - Thurs 21st Dec, 6pm 

If you are able to come, please let us know at the 
Benefice Office 446381 
office@hamptonchurch.org.uk 

After three months or so of sharing worship in our 
two local care homes, it is time for us to review how 
we (and they) think it is going, and how we might  
learn and share this ministry with others. To this 
end, all those involved and anyone else interested 
are invited to a meeting on Monday 30th January, 
2.00pm at the Benefice Office (next to Hampton 
Vicarage). Please book the date! 

Did you know? Our Pewsheets and 

the Newsheet Extra are available 

online (2 pages in one document) each 

week by Friday lunchtime at 

www.hamptonchurch.org.uk - click on ‘Downloads’  

The sound of carols are 

echoing around our benefice 

… Everyone is welcome to 

join in... 

TODAY, 17th December  

Carol Service 4.00pm @ Bengeworth 

Carol & Christingle 4.00pm @ Hampton 

And with children and families especially in 

mind, come and gather around the Crib…. 

Sunday 24th December - Christmas Eve 

Crib Service 3.00pm @ 

Hampton 

Crib Service 4.00pm 

@Bengeworth 

Crib & Carol Service 6.00pm 

@ Sedgeberrow 

Invite friends! Bring friends! 

Don’t forget to have your say: 

Gambling Consultation:  

General Synod member, Sarah 
Brush would like to draw attention 
to and encourage participation in 
the Government's consultation on 
fixed odds betting terminals. 
www.gov.uk/government/consultations. Have your 
say. Our General Synod is calling for a cut stake on 

Fixed Odds Betting Terminals to £2 from £100.  

Bengeworth Christmas Lunch  

Saturday 6th January, 12.30pm  

at Bengeworth Church.  

A 3-course fes ve meal to celebrate Epiphany.  

£15 per head.  

Bookings c/o Sandra Cockram 01386 832676 

Coming Soon in 2018! 

WEEK OF PRAYER FOR CHRISTIAN UNITY  

18th - 25th January 2018 

Praying for the unity of the Church involves a 

recognition not only of the brokenness of Christian 

relationships but also how injustice in the world at 

large separates Christian communities and impedes 

our participation in God’s mission. History too plays 

a part, casting a shadow over how we live our lives 

together in community. 

All of these issues emerge from the Week of Prayer 

for Christian Unity materials for 2018. The theme is 

‘That all may be free’. The churches of the 

Caribbean region describe their own context, how 

the hand of God was active in ending slavery, and 

how God’s mission in the world is a call to us all to 

unite together in ending injustice, that which casts 

a shadow from the past and current forms of 

Happy Christmas Happy Christmas Happy Christmas Happy Christmas     
to all our readers!to all our readers!to all our readers!to all our readers!    

We wish you all a heartening and loving 

Christmas season, with good hope for the year ahead. God’s 

peace be with you and yours. Mark, John, Elaine & Nick Mark, John, Elaine & Nick Mark, John, Elaine & Nick Mark, John, Elaine & Nick 


